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R E L E A S E  D A T E :  J U L Y  1 ,  2 0 2 5  

SAN BERNARDINO SUPERIOR COURT UNVEILS 

REDESIGNED WEBSITE 

 
SAN BERNARDINO, CA—San Bernardino Superior Court is pleased to announce the launch of its 

redesigned website, which adopts the Judicial Council of California’s standardized web template, 

currently used by more than 30 courts across the state. The new design enhances accessibility, 

streamlines navigation, and supports the Court’s ongoing commitment to modernization, as 

outlined in its Strategic Plan Court 360.  

 

Beginning July 2, 2025, visitors to the Court’s current website can preview the new site and explore 

its improved layout, features, and navigation by clicking the banner displayed at the top of the 

homepage. The preview will remain available for two weeks before the official launch date on July 

16, 2025.  

 

“Our new website reflects a modern approach to sharing information and delivering services,” said 

Presiding Judge Lisa M. Rogan. “It ensures greater accessibility, especially for users on mobile 

devices.” 

 

Key improvements include:  

 Mobile-Friendly Design- A fully responsive layout optimized for smartphones and tablets to 

accommodate increased mobile traffic and guide users to online services.  

 Improved Accessibility- Enhanced design and functionality to meet accessibility standards for all 

users.  

 Better Availability- A more reliable platform to ensure the website remains available during periods 

of high demand.  

 Search Engine Optimization- Improved search capabilities to help users more easily find 

information.  

http://www.sb-court.org/
https://twitter.com/SanBernCourt
https://www.facebook.com/SanBernCrt/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/19183864
https://www.instagram.com/sanberncourt/
https://www.sb-court.org/sites/default/files/News%20Notices/2024To2028StrategicPlan.pdf
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The public is encouraged to explore the new design and features during the preview period. If a 

resource isn’t immediately visible, users can utilize the search bar at the top of the page to quickly 

locate the information.   

  

“This redesign strengthens our Court’s alignment with our Strategic Plan, enhancing our ability to 

deliver effective, community-focused court services through innovative technological 

advancements,” said Court Executive Officer Anabel Z. Romero.  

 

For media inquiries, contact the Communications and Public Information Office via courts-pio@sb-

court.org.  
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